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Greentree Christian School .

Information regarding parking lot lines and waiting for
the registration process \=

In an effort to aid in registration lines, we are using the following parking lot arrangements for registration
on Wednesday, January 30 and Friday, February 1. If you are registering on January 28, 29, or 31
please proceed to the Gathering Area.

To be fair and attempt to include everyone in the order they arrive at Greentree prior to 7:30 am, we are
asking that as you pull into the parking lot you pull around the building and the perimeter of the parking lot
and “put your car in line.” We would appreciate your cooperation in this attempt to provide a fair and
warmer option to standing in line at the door.

-You may not bring your car up and leave it unattended due to fire code regulations.

-Once your car is in line; however, you may join a friend in a nearby car for fellowship while you wait
(#s will be given according to car placement).

-Each family must have a parent or designated family representative present from the time they enter the
registration line until numbers are passed out.

-If two families arrive in one vehicle and remain for the duration of the waiting period, it will be up to them
to determine the order of numbering.

-At 7:30 we will begin administering numbers at the front of the line.
-Cars will drive through the line to obtain a number (each application needs a number).

-After your registration forms have numbers, you may park your car in the nearby lot and enter the
building by using the front door.

-If you arrive after numbers have been administered in this fashion, you will obtain a number by entering
the front double doors.

Please see the map on the back of this sheet. The first car to arrive will pull up to the orange cones and
all other cars will fall in place behind them. We hope this will work as well as it has in the past. If you
have questions or are unclear please contact the director, prior to Wednesday, January 30.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that there are enough spaces for our returning
students. We cannot guarantee your first choice will be available.

If you wish to make inquiries regarding class availability prior to your registration date, please check the
website or call the preschool office, after 5:00pm. Updates will be posted daily, throughout the week of
registration.

Greentree Christian School attempts to offer as many classes as possible to meet the growing need for
quality early childhood education. We do not encourage you to “camp out” for a particular space in our
program. We realize however that preschool registration is driven by the Metropolitan areas need to
match schedules, work, extra curricular and play dates. We ask that due to fire code and insurance
regulations we can not allow you to line up prior to the close of business. (5:00pm)
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